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This does nothing to control gun violence, it only makes it more difficult for lawful 

people to defend themselves from violent criminals who pay no attention to your 

useless laws. Gun shops already have to go through a stringent repeated process to 

have a FFL to be able to sell guns, they also have to go through the process of 

having a business license in this state.  

 

 


